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Zurich, March 2011 
 
 
 
Information about the August sesshin 
August 20-25, 2011 at Felsentor, Switzerland 
 
 
 
Dear sesshin participants, 
Dear interested friends, 
 
As you might already know, Eido Roshi stepped down as the abbot of the Zen Studies 
Society at the end of 2010. He will also no longer be coming to Felsentor to lead our 
sesshin. However, he expressly wished and firmly insisted that this tradition be 
continued. Therefore, a five-day sesshin will take place again this year at Felsentor under 
the direction of Shokan Osho [Marcel Urech]. Do not miss this opportunity to deepen 
your Zen practice under the most ideal of conditions. 
 
 
 
 
 
[Sesshin details] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We wish you all a pleasant springtime and look forward to seeing you at the sesshin. 
 
 
Gassho   Shokan 
 


